
Editor’s note

At the end of 2016, a new editorial board for the “Automatyka/Automatics” journal was
appointed to serve for the next four years. Currently, Prof. Krzysztof Oprzędkiewicz holds the
position of editor in chief, Dr. Andrzej Tutaj is the assistant editor, and the remaining members
are as follows:

– Prof. Henryk Górecki
– Prof. Ryszard Tadeusiewicz,
– Prof. Wojciech Mitkowski,
– Prof. Stanisław Piróg,
– Prof. Ewa Pawłuszewicz (Bialystok University of Technology),
– Prof. Adam Piłat,
– Prof. Marek Iwaniec,
– Prof. Dieter Schott (Wismar University, Germany).

The rules for manuscript submission and review have been modified. The use of the
LaTeX system for text preparation is recommended; however, MS Word documents will also
be acceptable. Manuscripts are reviewed in a double blind process. To facilitate and streamline
author-editor-reviewer cooperation, the OJS (Open Journal System) on-line submission and
reviewing environment has been employed. Previous to 2017, the following scientists acted as
reviewers for the journal:

Piotr Augustyniak
Witold Byrski
Ewa Dudek-Dyduch
Andrzej Izworski
Adam Korytowski
Wojciech Mitkowski
Edward Nawarecki

Marek Ogiela
Krzysztof Oprzędkiewicz
Adam Piłat
Stanisław Piróg
Paweł Skruch
Andrzej Turnau
Mariusz Ziółko
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